

A) reduced B) disturbed C) suffered D) depended

D) would have

14. Choose the correct answer. Many international companies are collaborating with ... to produce cars moving on the solar energy. It's good to see them working together.A) no other B) one other C) one another D) every other

15. Choose the correct answer.

I was stopped by a woman who wanted to ask ... the way to the post office.

A) it B) she C) me D) we

16. Choose the correct answer. She ... write all the letters today. She can save some for tomorrow.
A) mustn't B) need C) needn't D) may
17. Choose the correct answer. She asked me if I wanted to go to the cinema,

but I ... in the garden the whole day and all I wanted to do was to go to bed.

A) hadn't worked B) wasn't workingC) had been working D) worked

- 18. Choose the correct answer.... were you all night? I was really worried about you.
 - A) When B) Where C) Why D) What

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

Mary likes to run. When she was in third grade, she began training to run long distances. Now that she was in eighth grade, her parents agreed to let her run in the Banana Classic. The Banana Classic is a ten-kilometre race. It takes place every year in Mattydale. The winners get a lifetime supply of peanuts and fruit juice from Paul's Peanut Markets. Mary practiced running ten kilometers, twice per day. On the average run, she would finish in thirty minutes. Last year's winner finished the race in twenty-six minutes and ten seconds. On the day of the race, Mary ran faster than she had ever had before. As she came across the last kilometer of the race, she was in fourth place. She picked up the pace and quickly reached second place, just as she could see the finish line. She ran fast to the finish line, but she just wasn't fast enough to get ahead of the leader.

19. About how many years have passed till the Banana Classic since Mary began training for long runs?

A) five years B) three years C) eight years D) one year

- **20.** According to the passage, how long of a run is the Banana Classic?
 - A) five kilometres B) one kilometre
 - C) ten kilometres D) seven kilometres

- **21.** According to the passage, what prize would Mary have got if she had won the race?
 - A) a supply of bananas
 - B) nothing but respect
 - C) a supply of peanuts D) a lot of money
- **22.** According to the passage, in what place did Mary finish in the Banana Classic?
 - A) first B) second C) sixth D) fourth

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

The formation of international organizations has been a 20th century phenomenon. Nowadays there are more than 2,500 international organizations. Among them are more than 130 intergovernmental unions. The United Nations Organization is the most notable. Other important organizations are the European Economic Community, the North Atlantic Treaty Organization, the Organization of American States, and the Council for Mutual Economic Assistance. The creation of international organizations on a wide scale in the 20th century is the result of the progress in the technology of communication, transportation, and the spread of industrialization. These developments gave rise to a sense of interdependence among the peoples of the world, and made people recognize the importance of international co-operation to avoid the dangers, solve the problems, and use the opportunities which confront the society of nations on a world-wide scale. Some organizations are concerned only with single and relatively narrow problems, while others, such as the UNESCO under the United Nations, deal with a great variety of matters. Moreover, international organizations function as either intergovernmental or nongovernmental agencies.

- **23.** Why did people create international organizations?
 - A) They wanted to declare the war among the countries of the world.
 - B) International organizations function only as nongovernmental.
 - C) They wanted international co-operation to solve the problems.
 - D) The creation of international organizations began in the 19th century.
- 24. How many organization names are mentioned in the passage?
 - A) 6 B) 130 C) 20 D) 2,500

- **25.** All of the following statements are FALSE, EXCEPT ...
 - A) The United Nations Organization is the least notable.
 - B) Nowadays there are more than 500 world organizations.
 - C) The United Nations Organization deals with relatively narrow problems.
 - D) There are more than 130 intergovernmental unions.
- **26.** According to the passage, the UNESCO deals with
 - A) various problems B) war problems
 - C) narrow problems D) a single problem

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

Have you ever imagined what it would be like to do something **amazing** that no one else could do? That's what it must have been like for Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart. He was born in 1756 in Salzburg, Austria. Mozart showed his musical genius early. Encouraged by his father, Mozart began to play the harpsichord at the age of three! At age four he could compose piano music and play the violin. He began composing minuets at age five. He wrote symphonies at age nine.

Mozart could compose a long piece of music in his head. He imagined what he wanted it to sound like and then played it perfectly. He often did this without writing it down. When he wrote it down, it was flawless. When Mozart was 12, he and his father visited St. Peter's Cathedral in Rome. There they heard a famous piece of music called a *Miserere*. This music was beautiful. The church did not allow it to be copied or performed elsewhere. But Mozart loved the piece. He wrote it down from memory so he could play it himself.

During his life, Mozart produced more than 600 musical works. He is remembered as one of the most brilliant composers who ever lived.

 27. From the information given in the passage one can tell that a minuet is A) a letter of recommendation B) a Miserere C) a symphony D) a piece of music 28. What happened first? 	 29. A genius is a person who A) writes at least 600 musical works. B) has an amazing natural talent. C) learns how to play a harpsichord. D) has the ability to memorize a piece of music.
A) Mozart composed a minuet.B) Mozart learned to play the violin.C) Mozart composed a symphony.D) Mozart memorized a Miserere.	 30. What does the word "amazing" in the text mean? A) destructive B) astonishing C) incomplete D) defective

Test varianti "Test topshiriqlari toʻplami 2019" asosida shakllantirilgan:
--

	1		1	
1 - 19-bet 1	7 - 43-bet 22	13 - 38-bet 5	19 - 48-bet 25	25 - 76-bet 27
2 - 23-bet 13	8 - 40-bet 34	14 - 15-bet 65	20 - 48-bet 26	26 - 76-bet 28
3 - 15-bet 8	9 - 36-bet 13	15 - 11-bet 1	21 - 48-bet 27	27 - 123-bet 145
4 - 8-bet 31	10 - 18-bet 54	16 - 26-bet 21	22 - 48-bet 28	28 - 123-bet 146
5 - 11-bet 62	11 - 32-bet 31	17 - 21-bet 36	23 - 76-bet 25	29 - 123-bet 147
6 - 30-bet 51	12 - 27-bet 11	18 - 31-bet 9	24 - 76-bet 26	30 - 123-bet 148